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Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Update docket file of CLEC name change 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

In docket no, o40307-TP BellSouth BSE changed its name to BellSouth BSLD. However, 
there were some amendments filed recently indicating BellSouth BSE. Please use this 
letter to correct that all BellSouth BSE filings is officially BellSouth BSLD. BellSouth 
filed a name change amendment previously to reflect such change. 

Also, please note that the name certificated with the commission is BellSouth BSLD not 
BellSouth BSE. 

This change will should be reflected in the amendments filed in docket 041237-TP. 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. If you 
have any further questions, please contact Robyn Holland at 850-222-9380. 
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